
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Another 2 weeks have passed and we are drawing closer to the Festive period, where we have lots of exciting things to look 

forward to, such as the Key Stage 1 Nativity, The Christmas Fayre, Christmas Jumper Day and the Visit to the Pantomime. 

 

 

Online Safety: The children have participated in online safety sessions, where Class 2 were taught about making safe and 

sensible choices online, Class 3 were taught about online behaviour and how to manage problems online and Class 4 were 

taught about personal information sharing and interacting with strangers online. 

 

Children in Need: Thank you for your generous donations which totalled £69.00. It was lovely to see the 

children dressing in yellow and/or spotty clothes for such a good cause. 

 

 

 

On Monday 11
th
 November, as a school we stood around our school mast, whilst the flag was hoisted with a 

symbol of the poppy to remind us of all those men and women who have served our country. We shared a 

poignant 2-minute silence before going to visit the church to look at the wonderful poppy displays. 

 

 

Stay and Play – On Wednesday 13
th
 November we hosted another stay and play event which was well attended. It was 

wonderful to see all the children enjoying accessing the wonderfully organised provision. Our next session is on Tuesday 3
rd
 

December. 

 

Headteacher Coffee and Chat - Please remember to let the office know (enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk)  if you would like to 

attend on Thursday 28
th
 November at 6pm. 

 

We have raised a massive £323.15, so a big thank you for all parents who have downloaded the app. There 

are 15 days left before the Cashpot for schools ends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety – Please could we ensure that we do not park on the yellow lines outside the school. They are there to protect 

our children, particular at the busy times during dropping off and picking up. We are working closely with the Road safety 

Officers from Lincolnshire County Council to look at ways that we can improve the safety of our children during this busy 

time. There will be representatives coming to look at the parking and advising parents if they deem parking to be unsafe. 

They will keep the school informed of any possible safety risks. 

 

 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week …  

Little Eagles – We have all loved using the playdough to make our own hedgehog and give them lots of prickles.  “It’s all 

spiky,” Harry said. 

Class 1 – * Spoiler alert * Charlie liked the story of “Owl Babies” when the Mum came back. 
Class 2 – George enjoyed learning to jump over obstacles correctly from a standing jump. 

Class 3 – Hugo liked learning the 3x table by using number lines. 

Class 4 – Mia liked having a lightbulb moment with prime numbers. 

 

Term 2 Week 3 

Friday 15
th
 November 2024 

 

Eagle CP School Newsletter 
 

 

 

Small School, High Flyers 

Headteacher: Mrs Wendy Daley                                                       Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln, LN6 9EJ 

        T: 01522 868354 Email: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk 

                                                                 www.eagleprimary.org.uk 

 

mailto:enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk
mailto:enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk

